
  

From: Lois Langdon  
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2013 10:00 PM 
To: Mercier, Betty 
Subject: Re: London Advisory Committee on Heritage 
  
 
Hi Betty - I have talked with Derek Dudek and he better understands the attendance 
requirements.  We still wish him to be our representative - if that is possible.   
  
 
Lois Langdon, Executive Officer 
London Home Builders' Association 
  
 


